
Alan Moroney - NWRL Draft Structure Plan for Cherrybrook 

  

I was astounded when I heard about the proposal to put flats across leafy Cherrybrook. My niece 
and her husband have been distressed by the plans for the new station and potential changes to their 
street but for them to hear, largely by accident, that this plan too is proposed has been a huge blow.  

They were planning some work to their home but now are unsure whether to go ahead. I’ve lived in 
the Hornsby area on and off for over 60 years and seen many changes like the building of 
Westfields and the flats in Hornsby itself but this makes no sense whatsoever. This is a quiet corner 
with lots and lots of quiet little streets away from the shops which has a safe residential home for 
disabled people nearby but is still only a few minutes from bustling Castle Hill. It had many 
advantages which it seems will soon evaporate. 

I strongly object to this proposal and will be encouraging Hornsby Council not to rezone. 

Zena Schroder  

theschroders@bigpond.com  

8 Hibbertia Place 

Westleigh 

I have made no donations to political parties over $1000. 
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